Subject **ECTMIH 2017: Abstract Notification**

From ECTMIH 2017 <els@medicongress.com>

To <baserih@tums.ac.ir>

Cc <hamid_basseri@hotmail.com>

Date 2017-07-11 16:36

Dear Abstract Submitter,

First and foremost, we wish to thank you for having submitted an abstract for the 10th European Congress on Tropical Medicine and International Health, taking place in Antwerp, Belgium on October 16 -20, 2017.

We have the pleasure to inform you that your abstract entitled:

Comparative entomological study on ecology and behaviour of malaria vectors in Badar-Abbas district, southern of Iran

Has been peer reviewed and has been accepted for <u>POSTER Presentation</u> by the Scientific Committee.

We hereby inform you that the 10th ECTMIH Conference has opted for a dual system to present your work. You will have to provide a <u>conventional paper poster</u> and you will be offered the opportunity to present the same poster as an <u>ePoster</u>.

Conventional paper poster (mandatory)

Poster orientation: portrait

Exact measurements, mounting and dismounting times will be communicated shortly.

Posters will be on display for one day. Kindly note that the programme – including the Poster lists and display time schedule – will become available on the website by July 15.

ePoster (optional, but strongly recommended)

You will be offered the opportunity to upload a pdf file of your poster via an online platform. By doing so, your poster will be made available for all participants on dedicated computer screens throughout the Conference. A link to the dedicated upload platform will be provided in due course.

In order to maintain your poster in the programme you will need to register by <u>August 15</u>, which also is the early bird deadline. If you have not registered by that date, we will assume that you will not be able to join us in Antwerp and your poster will be removed from the programme.

In case a co-author / colleague will participate in your place and bring the poster, please notify els@medicongress.com and provide her with the name and contact email of this co-author / colleague.

Registration information is available here: http://www.ectmih2017.be/registration/

On behalf of the Scientific Committee, we thank you for selecting the 10th ECTMIH for presenting your work and we look forward to welcoming you to Antwerp.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Anne Buvé,

Chair of the 10th ECTMIH Scientific Committee



--

This message has been scanned for viruses and dangerous content by $\underline{\text{MailScanner}}$, and is believed to be clean.